
Report to Mayor and Council 

February 

 

 

Rounds for the Month of January 

 

 

2011    0  

2012    287 

2013 161 

2014 16 

2015 27 

2016 143 

2017    210  

 

 

Renovation of the Front Nine Bunkers is scheduled to begin at the end of February.  

Plans for the bunkers are being taken from the Master Plan developed by Mike and Chris 

Hurdzan. 

 

The League Schedule is being finalized, the number of leagues is expected to remain the 

same.  Also I’m in the process of scheduling outings.  So far all outings from 2016 will 

be returning with a couple of new ones for 2017. 


